
 

Date: 23.11.2024 

NOTICE 

This is hereby notified to all the concerned students that an Awareness 

Programme regarding Academic Bank of Credit (ABC) and creation of ABC 

ID is scheduled on 26
th

 November, 2024 (Tuesday) at 12:30 P.M. at Room 

No. 15 (Nadia Kaksha). 

 Students who have already created ABC ID by themselves need to let us 

know by filing up the Google Form  

(link: https://forms.gle/2FG2kgtxAxFuKnSz6).  

 Students who still are facing difficulties will be guided therein. They should 

be present with the following documents: 

i) Student Identity Card (Admission Certificate for Sem-I students) 

ii) Aadhaar (UID) Number and 

iii) Aadhaar linked Mobile number (for OTP) 

Note: Having ABC ID is now mandatory for registration 

of the Semester-I students.  

 

https://forms.gle/2FG2kgtxAxFuKnSz6

